
PUBLIC HEARING 

ZONING AMENDMENT 

ARTICLE 19 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Dedham Planning Board will hold a public hearing in accordance 

with the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 40A, s.5, in the O’Brien Meeting Room of Dedham Town 

Hall, 3rd Floor, 450 Washington Street, Wednesday, March 23, 2022 at 8:00 p.m. to consider 

proposed amendments to the provisions of the Dedham Zoning Bylaw concerning the Flood Plain 
Overlay District.  
 

If you are unable to participate by those means, but would like to comment or have questions, or 
would like to request text of the proposed amendments, please email jdoherty@dedham-ma.gov or 

call 781-751-9240.  The text of the proposed amendments is available to review via Dropbox: 
https://bit.ly/PBSpringTM2022 
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